
DECISION STATEMENT 
Sefton Metropolitan Borough Council  

 

MAGHULL NEIGHBOURHOOD 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN  

 
 
Decision Statement published pursuant to the Localism Act 2011,  
Section 38 (3A)(3B) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, and 
Regulations 19 and 20 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 
 
On 18th December 2018 the Maghull Neighbourhood Plan was subject to a local referendum which 
returned a vote in favour of using the Maghull Neighbourhood Development Plan to decide planning 
applications within the Lydiate Neighbourhood Area.  
Upon declaration of this result the Maghull Neighbourhood Plan forms part of the statutory 
development plan for the Borough of Sefton.  This decision was ratified at Full Council at its meeting 
on 24 January 2019. 
 
A copy of this notice is being sent to:  

• The qualifying body, namely Maghull Town Council; and  
• Any person who asked to be notified of the decision.  

 
This decision statement, the Neighbourhood Plan and associated documents can be viewed on the 
dedicated neighbourhood plan page for the Maghull Neighbourhood Plan on Sefton Council’s 
website at www.sefton.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning   
 
Paper copies can be viewed at the main reception at Planning Services main reception:  
Magdalen House, 30 Trinity Road, Bootle, L20 3NJ:  
9.00am and 5.00pm Monday to Thursday; 9.00am and 4.00pm Friday.  
 

For more information Telephone: 0345 140 0845 or email Neighbourhoodplanning@sefton.gov.uk  

http://www.sefton.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning
mailto:Neighbourhoodplanning@sefton.gov.uk

